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USB message to the Trade Union Confederation of Cuba

Roma, 22/12/2014

To the Trade Union Confederation of Cuba

To FSM

To all Trade Union united in FSM

On behalf of USB Italy we send you our best wishes for the important success achieved,
forcing North American imperialism to desist from his political and economic aggression

against the people and the Cuban government, a policy that has lasted more than 50 years.

We are also very pleased to know that the last three of the five comrades inmates in the US
are already in Cuba, free after 16 years of unjust imprisonment in North American prisons.

The struggle for the liberation of the five was been also our struggle, as well as the defense
of Cuba independence.

Through CESTES, the center of studies' USB, we have worked intensively to contribute to
this important result and we are very proud to have been able to make our contribution.

See you soon comrades again united with the WFTU in the struggles and battles in defense
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of workers, freedom, self-determination of peoples.
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